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August 6, 2024 
 
Ms. Sharon Flissar 
Public Works Director 
City of Sierra Vista 
401 Giulio Casare Avenue 
Sierra Vista, Arizona 85635 
 
Dear Ms. Flissar: 
 
The Federal Aviation Administration (FAA) has reviewed the aviation forecast for the Sierra 
Vista Municipal - Libby AAF Airport (FHU) provided to our office on May 23, 2024.  The 
FAA approves this forecast and the use of E-V for the Primary Runway 8-26, representing a 
combination of F-15 and F-16 Fighter Jets, and Boeing 777-200 as the future critical design 
aircraft; the use of C-III for Crosswind Runway 12-30, representing Boeing 737-300 as the 
future critical design aircraft, and also approves the use of B-II for Runway 3-21, 
representing the Embraer Brasilia 120 as the future critical design aircraft. 
 
The forecast was developed using current data, appropriate methodologies, and is within the 
acceptable range for TAF tolerance. Therefore it is approved for planning purposes, to 
include Airport Layout Plan development at FHU. It is important to note that the approval of 
this forecast doesn’t guarantee funding for large scale capital improvements as future 
projects will need to be justified to current activity levels at the time the projects are 
proposed for implementation.  
 
If you have any questions about this forecast approval, please call me at (602) 792-1074. 
 
Sincerely, 
 
 
 
 
Kenneth Hall 
Community Planner 
 
  
  
 
 
 
 

Kenneth 
Paul Hall
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